
 
 

Devon Cricket Board - Policy on the Use of 
Photography and Videoing 

 
 
 
The Devon Cricket Board recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all 
Young People in Cricket. As part of this commitment we will not permit photographs, video 
images or other images of Young People to be taken or used without the consent of the 
Parent/Guardian and the Young Player. The Board will follow the guidance issued by the 
England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) on the use of images of Young People which is 
available on http://www.Play-Cricket.com and www.ecb.co.uk. The Board will take steps 
to ensure that these images are used solely for the purpose they are intended, which is 
the promotion and celebration of the Board’s cricketing activities. If you become aware 
that these images are being used inappropriately you should inform the Board’s Welfare 
Officer immediately. 
 
If photographs e.g. team or action shots, are submitted to the Press or published on the 
Board’s website individuals will not be identified. In circumstances where there is a need 
to identify an individual player in the Press parental permission will be sought beforehand. 
	


